
Mr. Robert S. Pyeatt 

DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE 
27TH CIVIL ENGINEER SQUADRON (ACC) 
CANNON AIR FORCE BASE NEW MEXICO 

Deputy Base Civil Engineer 
506 N DL Ingram Blvd 
Cannon AFB NM 88103-5003 

Mr. James Bearzi 
Hazardous Waste Bureau Chief 
New Mexico Environment Department 
2044 Galisteo Street 
PO Box 26110 
Santa Fe NM 87502 

Dear Mr. Bearzi 

2QU3 
' 

Per your request we are enclosing for your review and records t}lrie copies of the Final 
Resource Recovery and Conservation Act (RCRA) Facility Investigation Report Addendum for 
Melrose Bombing Range dated February 2003. The Addendum addresses comments received 
from your office in March 1999 regarding the Phase I RCRA Facility Investigation (RFI) dated 
November 1996. The Addendum describes the results of supplemental field programs conducted 
in May 2000 and June 2002 and a facility-wide screening-level ecological risk assessment for 
Solid Waste Management Units 114, 115 and 117; and potential Areas of Concern 1, 2, 3 and 4. 

This additional information should be sufficient for your office to complete the RFI review and 
inform us of what further action, if any, will need to be taken. If you have any questions, please 
contact Mr. Peter P. Zamie at (505) 784-1092. 

Attachment: 
Final Report Addendum, Feb 03 

cc: 
NMED (G. von Gonten) 
EPA Region 6 (B. Sturdivant) 

Sincerely 

No Jt+lad1meflf 
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